
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY
PETE WILSON, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES 
714/744 P STREET  
P.O. BOX 942732  
SACRAMENTO. CA 94234-7320

March 25, 1992

TO:  All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialist/Liaisons 

SUBJECT: ERRATA NOTICE

REFERENCE: SNEEDE V. KIZER ACWDL 92-12A 

Enclosed is a corrected copy of All county Welfare Director's Letter 92-12A,  
sneede v. Kizer worksheets, examples, case processing chart, and notices of  
action.

Some copies of the original letter had missing pages.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any  
questions, please contact Marge Buzdas of my staff at (916) 657-0726.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY, 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 
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To obtain enclosure, call the Release desk at (916) 653-8584. 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY,

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

To obtain enclosure, call the Release desk at (916) 653-8584.




